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Dated the 23rd June, 2025 
 
Department of Corporate Services/Listing  
BSE Ltd. 
Pheroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, Fort, 
Mumbai – 400001 
Scrip Code: 531600 
 
Dear Sirs, 

Subject: Disclosure under Regulation 30 of SEBI LODR, 2015 

Ref: Intimation of Activation of Trading Terminal on NSE and Withdrawal of Appeal 
before SAT 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Pursuant to Regulation 30 of the Securities and Exchange Board of India (Listing 
Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 (SEBI LODR), we wish to 
inform you about a material event that has occurred. 

We wish to inform you that the National Stock Exchange of India Limited has enabled 
our trading terminal with effect from 23 June 2025. 

In light of the above development, we have withdrawn the appeal filed before the 
Securities Appellate Tribunal (SAT) in this regard. The matter was taken up in today’s 
hearing and accordingly stands closed. 

This is for your information and record. 

We request you to take note of this disclosure and acknowledge receipt. 

Thanking you. 
 
Yours truly, 
For Gogia Capital Growth Limited 
 
 
 
Bharti Rana 
Company Secretary, Compliance Officer & CFO 
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